
Attachment No. 2 to PD-065-2022



Attachment No. 2 to PD-065-2022



Attachment No. 2 to PD-065-2022



Attachment No. 2 to PD-065-2022



Attachment No. 2 to PD-065-2022



On Jun 15, 2022, at 3:58 PM, Chris <cfrere2018@gmail.com> wrote: 

 Hi Joanne:            Wednesday, June 15, 2022 
 We hope you are in favor of this official plan since to us it seems to be a win/win 
situation.  
There is sensible urban expansion along with good protection for our natural heritage 
systems. 
Our paid experts should know what they are talking about and looking out for the 
future of our community and its citizens. 
 
We ask that you strongly support the Official Plan Amendment 62 and 63 for the sake 
of West Lincoln's residents and their physical and mental well-being. 
Supporting you on June 27, 
Sid and Chris Frere  
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-----Original Message----- 
From: noreply@westlincoln.ca [mailto:noreply@westlincoln.ca] On Behalf Of Kathy & Henry Pupek, 46 
Richard Crescent 
Sent: June 8, 2022 4:00 PM 
To: Barb Hutchinson <BHutchinson@westlincoln.ca> 
Subject: [BULK] Support of OPA 63 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
As residents of Smithville, we whole-heartedly support the above proposal that will help ensure that 
Smithville will 'grow naturally' by protecting our Natural World Heritage sites that provide crucial 
habitats to many iconic species, as well as protect rare ecological processes and stunning landscapes. 
Thanks to all who progressively vote to contribute to our economy, climate stability and overall human 
well-being, now and for future generations. 
 
------------------------------------- 
Origin: https://www.westlincoln.ca/en/township-office/mayor-and-
council.aspx?fbclid=IwAR0d701Gb9abo0tZhR_ubRbPKbv_LpP13iW2PAsKfZToomGzKGy1hNHlYgQ 
------------------------------------- 
 
This email was sent to you by Kathy & Henry Pupek <kathypupek@gmail.com> through 
https://www.westlincoln.ca/. 
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From: Toni Mills [mailto:tonimills16@gmail.com]  
Sent: June 22, 2022 8:01 PM 
To: Joanne Scime <jscime@westlincoln.ca> 
Subject: OPA 63 
 
I am sending you a copy of an email I have sent to the Councillors so that it can be entered into 
records. 
 

I am just sending this email to compliment the effort and thought that has gone into the growth 
plan for Smithville. It demonstrates a conscientious effort to be responsible about “building on” 
to our community.  I am also happy to see the fair inclusion of a Natural Heritage System for so 
many reasons. Personally, my kitchen, living room and deck look out unto the creek and the 
walk bridge.  Although, I have seen some changes in water flow and sometimes overflow, there 
is still a substantial gathering of wildlife and waterfowl.  Having this green space, with all of the 
creatures that go with it,  has been a major contributor to my mental health, especially during the 
past two years of Covid and isolation.  As a Christian, I understand we are all stewards of God’s 
creation, and I am pleased with OPA 63 and its inclusion of a proper amount of green space.   

Thanking you, in advance, for approving this plan, I am 

Sincerely, 

Antoinette (Toni )Mills 
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